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AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ACCOUNTANTS
ANNUAL MEETING

Carlton Hotel, Washington, D. C., 

September 16 to 19, 1929

August 1, 1929.

To Members and Associates of the
American Institute of Accountants:

Gentlemen:

Present indications point to a record-breaking attendance at the annual meeting 
of the Institute next September. A number of registrations unprecedented at such an early 
date has been received by the Carlton Hotel, and many foreign accountants have promised 
to be with us.

This committee feels that the coming meeting promises an unusual opportunity for 
members to meet fellow practitioners from all parts of the country and from abroad; to hear 
our common problems discussed, and to learn what our professional organization has accom­
plished during the year and is in a position to accomplish for us in the future.

This opportunity, as we attempted to make clear in an earlier letter, is as important to 
younger accountants as to those who have already achieved high positions in the profession. 
It seems to us that members who have not attended meetings in the past should make every 
effort to come to Washington next September. They should know the Institute to which they 
belong, and to acquire this knowledge they must not only know its officers but must be 
acquainted with each other.

In order to eliminate every possible obstacle the committee has worked earnestly to 
keep expenses at a minimum. The Carlton hotel offers members most attractive rates, and 
the registration fee will be lower than that of last year.

The programme is practically complete. It will be published in the Institute Bulletin 
for August.

Make your reservations now.
Yours faithfully,

The Committee on Meetings,
Wayne Kendrick, Chairman, 
James J. Hastings 
G. Harvey Porter
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